
I support the Village of Aurora's plans to add community landmark designations 
to areas on the Wells College campus.  Specifically, I advocate for Local Landmark 
designations to the Barler and Campbell Buildings, and Scenic Landmark 
designation for the Boathouse Lawn. 
 
Thank you, 
     Susan Eddy, Wells College Class of 1964 

 
I would like to be counted as supporting Local Landmark designation for Barler and Campbell and Scenic 
Landmark designation for the Boathouse Lawn. Scenic Landmark designation for the Boat House lawn 
and small Peach Orchard of the Gayogoho:no (Traditional Cayuga) along the lake is appropriate and 
necessary.  The area is already zoned as Open Space, and is part of a NYS Scenic By-Way. I also support 
naming/ designating Barler and Campell as Local Landmarks as they are now 50 years old. Their partner 
building, Long Library, received that status several years ago when it turned 50. I support all 
preservation and designation efforts as they pertain to the Wells College campus and the Village of 
Aurora.  

"A small body of determined spirits fired by an unquenchable faith in their mission can alter the course 
of history."  
Mahatma Gandhi 
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I believe these buildings should be given Landmark Status as they are important to the village as a 
whole. 
Nancy Leeming Class of 55 
 
I urge whoever is part of the decision making process to save the  very important building by Walter 
Netsch. 
These are important because they are not typical building of any sort. 
As the United States loses the respect for the Constitution this is not a time to tear down important 
statements. 
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